
 
 
 
 
 
 
ASPIRE’s Fast Track Classroom Support Programme  
Returns This Summer! 
 
ASPIRE Employability Programme are delighted to announce 
the return of our very popular Fast Track Classroom Support 
Programme this summer! 
 
If you are interested in developing the skillset required to kick-start a career in 
Classroom Support in just two short weeks we would love to hear from you.  The 
programme is completely free to participants and will be taking place from Monday 
25 July to Friday 9 August. 
 
Our Classroom Support Package includes training in the following areas: 

 Child Protection 
 Paediatric First Aid 
 Sounds Write Linguistic Phonics 
 Foundation Food Safety 
 Autism Awareness 
 ICT for the Classroom 
 Essential Skills Numeracy and Literacy 

 
In addition to this you will also gain assistance with employability skills such as CV 
building, how to complete application forms and interview skills. 
 
The programme is open to anyone over the age of 16 who is not currently in full time 
employment or education.  Our participants are from a wide range of backgrounds 
and age groups including those just starting out, those looking at a change of 
direction, those returning to work after caring for family and those who have been 
made redundant. 
 
Registration is open now with limited spaces available.  If you are interested in 
joining the programme, please email aspire@fermanaghomagh.com call us on 028 
8224 6535 (Omagh) or 028 6632 6478 (Enniskillen) or complete a short enquiry form 
here:  https://form.jotform.com/211042253977353 
 
 
 

Fermanagh and Omagh District Council, 
Strule House, 16 High Street, 
Omagh, BT78 1BQ 
T: 028 8224 6535 

 
Fermanagh Rural Community Initiative 
56 Tempo Road, Enniskillen, BT75 6HR 
T: 028 6632 6478 

E:  aspire@fermanaghomagh.com 

W: www.fermanaghomaghaspire.com 

@AspireEmployabilityProgramme  


